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Dosher and BCC Foundation Leaders Earn Executive Certificates in Nonprofit 

Leadership  

 

Lynda Stanley, President of the Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation and 

Elizabeth Wassum, Executive Director of the Brunswick Community College Foundation, 

have both received certificates in Executive Nonprofit Leadership from Duke University. 

The Executive Certificate in Nonprofit Leadership is a comprehensive program that 

offers experienced nonprofit professionals the opportunity to increase their capacity for 

effective leadership, enabling its graduates to gain awareness of emerging trends in the 

nonprofit sector, work effectively with other leaders across organizations and stakeholder 

groups to capitalize on opportunities for synergy in addressing critical social issues, and 

lead strategic change within their organizations.  

Elizabeth Wassum of Brunswick Community College said of the program, "The 

exposure to the cohort of other non-profit professionals, the faculty, and course materials 

were truly transformational and inspired new ways of thinking about how non-profit 

organizations serve as a network of support in our communities.” 

The program, held in October, was attended by 20 nonprofit leaders from around 

the world.  Enrollment in the programs for both Stanley and Wassum was sponsored by  

The Tom and Susan Rabon Charitable Foundation. 

“The work of nonprofits is crucial to the survival of our communities,” said Lynda 

Stanley of Dosher.  “It was an honor to be selected to attend and be sponsored by the Tom 

and Susan Rabon Charitable Foundation.”   

 

About the Dosher Foundation:  

 The Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization 

whose mission is to enhance the quality of healthcare for the community by seeking and 



allocating philanthropic funds, to purchase equipment, provide health related education, 

and enhance patient care.     

About the Brunswick Community College Foundation:  

 The Brunswick Community College Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable 

organization instituted to enhance the mission of Brunswick Community College to a level 

of excellence and purpose for students in the community, enabling the college to meet a 

number of diverse needs that could not be achieved solely with state funding.   

 

 

 

L-R: Lynda Stanley, President, Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation, Tom Rabon and Susan Rabon of the 

Tom and Susan Rabon Charitable Foundation, and Elizabeth Wassum, Executive Director, Brunswick 

Community College Foundation   
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